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GEORGE M. GREEN – INGLEWOOD HIGH SCHOOL 
The CIF-SS “Secretary Emeritus” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prior to the time that Seth Van Patten became the first Commissioner of the CIF-

SS in 1928, the day-to-day work of the CIF-SS was handled by the Secretary-

Treasurer who was generally a Principal and represented one of the Leagues. The 

individual sports were handed by the “Meet Managers” who were mostly 

volunteers (i.e., Seth Van Patten was the Track Meet Manager until he became the 

Secretary at first and then Commissioner on a half-time basis). L.L. Beeman, 

Principal of San Bernardino High School, was one of the first secretaries during 

the crucial first years of the organization. In September, 1919, George M. Green, 

Principal of Inglewood High School replaced Harry J. Moore as the Bay League 

Representative. Moore became the CIF-SS Representative to the State CIF. On 

October 9, 1920, George Green was “elected permanent Secretary.” The first crisis 

that was presented to Green as Secretary was the removal of Long Beach Poly 



from the CIF-SS for failure to participate in the football play-offs. This was a very 

difficult time for the CIF-SS as Harry Moore, who was a Long Beach Poly 

Assistant Principal, was so influential in the CIF-SS. Green served as the Secretary 

until Seth Van Patten took over as the first paid “Secretary.” The last meeting that 

Green reported on was May 19, 1928. He was the Principal at Inglewood from 

1913 to 1939. Green became the “Secretary Emeritus” of the CIF-SS. A book of 

minutes that he kept was entrusted to the golf coach at Inglewood High School 

when Green died in 1959. 

 

The Library at Inglewood High School is named after him. 

 

Correspondence written by Green: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



1935 WPA Mural of Green located in the library: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Green had strong opinions on private schools: 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Booklet left by George Green of the time he spent as Secretary: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inscribed on the inner cover: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Green’s last minutes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Accolade paid to Green in the May 19, 1928 CIF-SS Council Minutes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


